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Village of Hecker 

Newsletter 

Community 

Events 

Visit us on the web at hecker.illinois.gov 

Utility Contact Information 

Water-Sewer-Trash/Recycling 

Billing: 

 618-473-2300 Ext.11 

Service Problems:  

 618-473-2300 Option 2 

Hecker Residents:      

Large Item and Lawn 

Waste Pickup 2024 Dates  

Village Code 

Available Online 
hecker.illinois.gov 

Sunday, May 19, 2024 

11AM-?: Hecker Volunteer 

Fire Department BBQ at 

HCC Park 

Sunday, May 19, 2024 

12PM: Hecker Community 

Center Annual Tractor Show 

Friday, June 7th 7AM-6PM 

& Saturday, June 8th 7AM-

11AM: Hecker Village Wide 

Yard Sale. See enclosed 

sign-up sheet. 

Large Item Days:               

June 20, 2024, &            

September 26, 2024 

Lawn Waste Days:                    

July 11, 2024, &            

November 14, 2024 

Reserve the Park      

Pavilion for Your  

Park Pavilion Info. We 

are now accepting reser-

vation requests for the 

pavilion. The dates that 

we will reserve are thru 

Sunday, November 3, 

2024. Saturdays, Sun-

days, and the holidays of 

Memorial Day, Independ-

ence Day and Labor Day. 

To book your date con-

tact village hall at 618-

473-2300 Ext. 12 

Hecker Volunteer Fire Department 

BBQ, & Hecker Community Center 

Tractor Show 

Sunday, May 19th 11AM-??? Hecker Community 

Center Park. BBQ Pork Steaks, Brats, Chicken, Ham-

burgers, hot dogs, fries, baked beans, potato salad, 

slaw and more.  Meat Raffle. ARCH Helicopter will be 

on Hand. Tractor Show starts at 11AM 

The Village of Hecker has been experiencing problems 

with wet wipes and other trash getting caught in the 

sewer lagoon aerators causing damage to the equip-

ment. This requires the Village to hire a company to 

clean the aerators and get them operational once 

again. The cost for this maintenance is becoming sig-

nificant. We respectfully request that you refrain from 

throwing any wet wipes, feminine products, cat litter, 

cotton balls, plastic, etc. into any toilets. Even products 

marketed as “flushable” may not degrade over time and 

can cause issues with the sewer network or treatment 

equipment. Please only throw toilet paper in the toilets. 

We appreciate your help in reducing the Village’s costs 

and keeping our sewer lagoon functioning properly. 

Street Sweeping 

The village will be sweep-

ing streets on Wednes-

day, May 29th. Please 

have all of your vehicles 

off of the streets by 7AM. 

Thank you for your coop-

eration. 


